
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2020 
  
  
Dear Parents and Staff, 
  
Please join us at our next PTO meeting on Thursday, October 29, at 6:00 pm via ZOOM.  
  
We will be: 
  
Electing New Officers 
Reviewing Accounting Numbers 
Discussing December Teacher Appreciation 
Discussing Upcoming Events 
  
If you are interested in becoming more involved with the PTO, we would love for you to join the board.  
The following positions will be voted on in our next meeting.  Please send me an email with your name 
and the position you are interested in at elise.hoover@gmail.com. 
  
President-Elect  
Vice President for 2020-2021 School Year, President for 2021-2022 School Year.  Assist the president 
with various PTO/School Activities.  Primary activities include Teacher Appreciations, Fall Festival, 
Boosterthon, or other fundraisers, Safety Patrol Appreciation.  Plan to lead the following year.   
  
Secretary 
Take notes during meetings and making sure they are posted to the MMS PTO page on the 
school website.  Assist in PTO Board meetings and decisions. 
  
Treasurer  
 Keeps track of PTO spending and fundraising.  Present an accounting report at each PTO meeting.  
Assist in PTO Board meetings and decisions.   
  
Teacher Appreciation Committee 2020/2021 
We also need help with teacher appreciation.  If you would like to be on the committee, please send me 
an email with the subject teacher appreciation committee to elise.hoover@gmail.com 
  
  
If you can't make the meeting but have a question or comment, please reach out to me 
at elise.hoover@gmail.com 
  
Elise Hoover 
MMS PTO President 2020/2021 
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